
May 14, 2018 
 
 
City of Manitowoc 
Attn: Kathleen McDaniel 
900 Quay Street 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 
 SUBJECT: Request for Access to the Property 
   Manitowoc City / Former Newton Tn Gravel Pit 

3130 Hecker Road, Manitowoc, Wisconsin 
   BRRTS #: 02-36-000268 
 
Dear Ms. McDaniel: 
 
The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is requesting access to the above referenced property to install 
borings/wells and conduct sampling. The DNR will be using state lead money to conduct this limited assessment. 
The sampling results will be provided to the City upon receipt of laboratory analytical data.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 920-662-5178 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tauren R. Beggs 
Hydrogeologist  
Remediation & Redevelopment Program  
 
ec: Dave Henderson, AECOM (Dave.Henderson@aecom.com)  
 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 
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